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 The year has gotten off to a wonderful start!  Students are becoming acclimated to 
their new learning spaces.  Mrs. Khare visited all Kindergarten classrooms to read the book 
One by Kathryn Otoshi.  During these visits we discussed our Vail Farm pledge that we 
recite every morning and what it means to “Be the ONE.” Each student wrote their name 
on a colored paper strip and we created a class chain that we will then add to our school 
chain in the Library.  Mr. Setaro has been working with grade levels on community building 
within the classroom and ways to involve our families in their student’s learning.  In 
addition, as a building we have practiced safety drills such as fire drill, lockdown and bus 
drill.   
 On Friday, September 27 we held our first School Meeting of the year where we 
learned how we are all part of the Vail Farm school community no matter what role we 
have.  We are alike. We are different. We are ONE.  Everyone makes our school 
community. We will continue to gather as a school community each month to learn about 
differences among us.  

 

 

Together…we are ALL Vail Farm Falcons! 

 

 

 



Save the Date! 

Thursday, October 24 - Special Area Family Activity Night – We welcome you to 

join us on October 24 anytime between 6:30-8:00 pm to explore the special area 

learning spaces:  Art, Music, Library and PE.   

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA News 
Important Dates 

10/1 – Fall Fundraiser Due 

10/2 – PTA Meeting, 7 PM Library 

10/4 – Spirit Wear Day & Fire Prevention Day 

10/7 – Fall Pictures 

10/18 – Set up – Book Fair 

10/21-10/25 – Fall Book Fair- 9-4, Thursday & Friday – 9-8 

10/25 – Game Night 

10/31 – Career Fair 

 

 

  

 
 


